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Parks and Recreation Agenda 
June 6, 2022 

6:00 PM 
 
The Park and Recreation Meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM on Monday, June 6, 2022 at 
the Marysville Borough Office.  Present were Chair, Charles Wentzel and Committee 
Members Jackie Zulli and Leigh Ann Urban.  Also present was Borough Manager, Zachary 
Border. 
 
New Business 
 

1. Review Minutes from the Previous Meeting 

The minutes were reviewed and approved. 

 

2. Picture Perry  

Zach advised that the County, as part of the County Comp Plan, was looking for 

projects to add to the Comp Plan.  The Committee came up with improvements at 

Heritage Park, updating the playground and walking area at Lions Club Park, 

updating the Library and revitalizing downtown.  Zach will take all the projects and 

fill out the forms to add them to the Comp Plan.  

 

3. CDBG Funding 

Zach announced that he would be applying for CDBG money through the County and 

was looking for ideas to apply for projects.  Improving Heritage Park, updating the 

playground and walking area at Lions Club Park was discussed.  The Committee 

recommend this be presented to Council. 

  

4. Book Stations (Barbara Shunk) 
Barbara Shunk attended the Committee meeting to present the idea of book stations 

around Davd’s Walk.  She advised a page of the book would be at each station and at 

the end would be a sign that directed people to the Library.  The Committee liked the 

idea but wanted to make sure it was okay with the Lions Club first.  
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5. Trash Cans and Restrooms at the Lions Club  

Zach gave an update to the Committee about the trash cans and restrooms at the 

park.  He said staff was buying what was needed to fulfill the lease.  

Old Business 
 

1. Grant Updates  

Zach updated the Committee Advising that three grant applications were submitted 

(DCNR, DCED and DEP).  All grant awards would be announced at the end of the 

year.  

 

2. Future Pool Fundraisers 

No discussion.  

 

3. Plant a New Tree to Decorate for Christmas 

Dave was able to get a tree donated and it will be placed inside the fence at the pool. 

  

4. Playground Udate 

Zach went over a list of recommendations with the Committee as to how we can 

keep the playground up-to-date and safe.  

 

5. Cameras at the Pool Update (Informational) 

Zach updated the Committee, advising that the cameras were up and running at the 

pool. 

Tabled Items  
No discussion on tabled items. 
  
Public Comment  
There was none. 
 


